
Dear Dietitian, 
 

Our names are Taylor King and Emma Minden and we are currently pursuing a Master’s of 
Applied Nutrition at the University of Guelph. As part of our research project with Dr. Laura 
Forbes we are conducting a survey for Canadian dietitians about their feelings towards and 
involvement with research, as well as their perceived barriers and facilitators to conducting 
practice-based research. This survey will take approximately 12 minutes to complete. 
 

It would be greatly appreciated if you could complete the survey linked below, and kindly 
forward this email to any fellow dietitian colleagues that would be willing to participate. 
 

If you have any questions or would like to hear more information about the study, please do 
not hesitate to contact either one of us. 
 

This project has been reviewed by the Research Ethics Board for compliance with federal 
guidelines for research involving human participants. If you have questions regarding your 
rights and welfare as a research participant in this study (REB# 18-03-009), please contact: 
Director, Research Ethics; University of Guelph; reb@uoguelph.ca; (519) 824-4120 (ext. 56606). 
 

Thank you in advance for your participation. 
 

Please email us if you would like the results sent to you upon completion of the study. 
 

Taylor King (tking01@uoguelph.ca) and Emma Minden (eminden@uoguelph.ca) 
MAN 2018 Candidates University of Guelph Family Relations & Applied Nutrition 

 
https://uoguelph.eu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_dnHT1g0dsoRxPxj 
 
 

Laura Forbes, PhD, RD | Assistant Professor 
Department of Family Relations and Applied Nutrition | University of Guelph 
Office: MACS 326 | 50 Stone Rd E | Guelph, ON | N1G 2W1 
519-824-4120 Ext. 52544 | forbesl@uoguelph.ca 
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